8.3. "WELLFIELD".

The case of this vessel is fully stated in the
sement dated 26th June.

The vessel has since arrived in the Tyne, and the
s state that while the repairs are in progress it is
ed to take the opportunity to carry out the Special
No. 2.

The vessel was built in 1924 - 3 mo., and the Survey
tion will Gmpu@Gewe become due at the end of March 1934,
" > Owners' proposal is therefore in order.

With regard to the question of lengthening, the vessel
'-3", plans have been submitted by Messrs. Curchin & Watson,

of the Owners, as mentioned, and have been approved,
is noted from the Owners' letter that the question of
hening hes not been definitely deeided.
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